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From your HORIZON COUNTRY CLUB BOARD
As we start the New Year we want to wish you and your’s health and safety for the New Year.  2020 definitely was a trying year for us all.  If you are new to the community we want to welcome you and as soon as it is legal to do so we will have a community gathering so we can all meet.
There are several things to be addressed to all residents in our community as we start the New Year.  We live in very close quarters and everything we do as individuals will and does affect our neighbors.  We also live in a community that is governed by covenants and bylaws that we all must abide by.  
We are asking that the following be attended to if they apply to you.
1.  Your pet’s poop is 100 % your responsibility!  Immediate removal of any pet waste is required.  This has become a huge problem on our community.  Your dog cannot be “tied out.”
2.  The trees are being trimmed and the waste will be removed as soon as all the work is done.  You are welcome to gather any wood that you might want for your fire pit or your fireplace.
3.  CARS CARS AND MORE CARS!  We are not a storage facility for old, wrecked, tarped, unregistered vehicles.  If you have a car(s) that meets this description, please have it removed from this association property.  If it (or they) are parked on the asphalt you stand the chance that it might be towed off the property.
4.  It is in the covenants that no signs advertising a company or work trucks are to be stored on the property.  
5.  RV’s and travel trailers can be on the property for a few days prior to and after a trip for loading and unloading.  We do not have the space to store them.  There are many storage facilities around El Paso.
We have many homes for sale and the way your property looks might affect the sale of a property.  Check your home and see if you can make it better!
Questions you can call 915-526-8414.  Leslie (secretary) can probably answer them
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